
令和 7年度学校説明会のご案内【英語版】 

School Information Session for 2025  
 

Hyogo Prefectural Ashiya International Secondary School 

１ Date & Time 

    Date: Saturday October 4, 2025 

Time: 10:00～12:30 (reception at 9:30～)   
 

Invitees: Parents and guardians whose children are in the 6th grade of elementary school (or of 

the equivalent age) and fulfill one of the conditions described below. 

① Parents/guardians of foreign children who do not understand Japanese language and 

culture sufficiently and came to Japan after April 1st, 2020 and don’t have Japanese 

nationality.  

② Parents/guardians of children who have returned from overseas and came back to Japan 

after April 1st, 2020 and had lived abroad 1 year or more continuously. 

③ Parents/guardians of children who understand our educational goals, and have a strong 

desire to enter this school, with an aim to live or study abroad. 

 

２ Place 

Hyogo Prefectural Ashiya International Secondary School Gym  

Address: 1-2, Niihama-cho, Ashiya-shi   〒659-0031   

℡ 0797-38-2293(Weekdays 8:15～16:45) 

   
 
 
 

 

３ Program 

(1) Outline of the school, curriculum and school life 

(2) Explanation about the entrance examination in 2026 

(3) Individual consultation meetings  

    This consultation meetings are for parents/guardians in category ① and ② and those who 

will apply from outside Hyogo prefecture. Those mentioned here are requested to attend the 

consultation meetings. The “consultation sheet” can be downloaded from our school website 

and be filled out in advance. Please bring this completed sheet with you on the School 

Information Session day. 

 ※School website - https://www.hyogo-c.ed.jp/~ashiyai-ss/index.html 

 

４ Remarks 

 (1) Requests 

ア There is no parking lot. In addition, please do not use the parking lots of nearby facilities 

(such as the Ashiya Seaside Park Swimming Pool). Please be sure to use public 

transportation. 

イ  There is no need to change into indoor shoes anywhere on school, including in the 

gymnasium, so indoor shoes are not required. 

(2) If you would like to have this information translated into another foreign language, or would like 

to ask questions, please call us at our school in advance.  

(3) In the case of any unforeseen changes to the schedule, we will post an announcement on our 

website. 

・900 meters south of Hanshin Uchide Station 

・Right next to the Ashiyahama Eigyousho Mae Hankyu Bus Stop, which you can get to by taking 

the Hankyu Bus from either Hanshin Ashiya Station, JR Ashiya Station or Hankyu Ashiyagawa 

Station 


